
 
 
 

 
 

SEVENTH ANNUAL PAST OFFICERS REUNION 
OMNI SAN DIEGO HOTEL 

SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA  USA 
JANUARY 17 – 19 2010 

 
SAVE THE DATE for the Seventh Annual Past Officers Reunion (POR), to be held at the Omni San Diego 
Hotel in San Diego, California USA Sunday noon, January 17 through Tuesday noon, January 19, 2010. 
(NOTE:  Held concurrently with the 2010 Rotary International Assembly—January 17 – 24—at the 
Manchester Grand Hyatt, just a few blocks away from the Omni.) 
 
Last year’s successful program saw six past, present and future Rotary International Presidents, 14 past, 
present and future RI Directors, six past and present Rotary Foundation Trustees, as well as more than 200 
past and present RI officers from over 30 states and 13 countries. 
 
Who attends POR?  Past, present and future RI Directors and Trustees; Past District Governors; District 
Governors; District Governor Nominees; District Governor Nominee Designates; Special  Invited Guests; 
District Rotary Leaders; Regional Rotary Foundation Coordinators; and Future Vision District 
Representatives. 
 
The 2010 POR program will include meetings with RI President John Kenny, RI President-Elect Ray 
Klinginsmith, the RI President Nominee Kalyan Banerjee, Directors, The Rotary Foundation Chair Glenn 
Estess, and Trustees.  General Secretary Ed Futa and his staff will also join the meeting for an up-date from 
the World Headquarters. 
 
The registration fee is US$225 for Rotarians and US$110 for guests that includes: a Sunday night reception 
and banquet; Monday afternoon attendance at the First Plenary Session of the International Assembly to 
hear the announcement of the RIPE’s theme (at no cost); special reception hosted by the Sundowners; 
attendance at the International Assembly World Affairs Seminars on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday 
mornings for an additional US$65 fee; a House of Friendship; and 2 ½ days of fellowship, Rotary up-dates, 
and motivational speakers. 
 
A special hotel rate at the Omni San Diego Hotel is being offered for $205 per room per night.  This rate will 
be honored from January 15—two days before—to January 21—and two days after the meeting.  NOTE:  
The number of rooms are limited, so early reservations are recommended and  remember to mention the 
“Rotary Past Officers Reunion” when you contact the hotel.   
 
For further information, check the POR website at www.rotaryreunion.org OR contact PDG Phyllis Nusz—
209.472.3422; FAX:  209.472.3450; pjnusz@aol.com; OR PDG Werner Schwarz—415.472.3385; FAX: 
415.472.3385; WLSCHW@lvha.net for further information. 
 

SEE YOU IN SAN DIEGO!!!!!! 


